WESTERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY FACULTY SENATE
Regular Meeting, 22 October 2019, 4:00 p.m.
Union Capitol Rooms/WIUQC Riverfront 205
ACTION MINUTES

SENATORS PRESENT: D. Banash,






(Steve Bennett, Chair)

Dr. Bennett told senators that CCPI only met for the first time this semester two weeks ago, and the



Senator Robinett asked what “tutorials” refers to and what would happen if a department
does not offer tutorial programs. The proposed WID guidelines state that “The course(s)
must include some form of instructional support for writing. This can include, but is not
limited to: writing textbook, in-class instructional activities, group work on writing,
conferences with course instructor, and tutorial support.” Writing Center Director Magdelyn
Helwig, who serves ex-officio on the WID Council, responded that instead of tutorial
support students can be sent to the Writing Center for assistance. Dr. Locke added that
graduate assistants can be provided as another form of support.



